
 
 
 
For immediate release: October 20, 2008 
 
Contact:   Bill Worcester, public works director, (503) 588-7944 or 
                  Nelsa Brodie, public information coordinator (503) 566-3916 

 
Public Hearing Set on Proposed Revisions to County’s Dog Control Ordinance 

 
The Marion County Board of Commissioners will be holding a hearing to receive public 
comment on proposed revisions to the county’s dog control ordinance. This public 
hearing is scheduled for this Wednesday, October 22 at 9:30 a.m. in the Senator Hearing 
Room of Courthouse Square, 555 Court Street NE, Salem. 
 
The purpose of the dog control ordinance is to establish licensing and other dog-related 
regulations, processes for handling of stray dogs by the Marion County Dog Shelter, and 
processes for enforcement, hearings, and appeals.   
 
The draft-revised ordinance is available on Marion County’s website at: 
http://www.co.marion.or.us/PW/DogControl/. 
 
To testify or provide comment on the ordinance, there will be a sign up sheet at the 
hearing.  Comments and feedback are encouraged. 
 
                      #               #              #  


